
PHONE LOG 

Date:  March 3, 2015 about 3:00 pm 

Phone call with resident at 5602 Taft Avenue, two parcels from site.  We discussed background 
information regarding the case.  I indicated that soil vapor sampling had been conducted along western 
side of site and in the walkway of the apartment building at 5606 Taft Avenue due to concerns about 
vapor intrusion.  Based on results of soil vapor sampling, age of release, and other site conditions, we 
concluded that vapor intrusion did not pose a significant threat for adjacent properties.  Site would be 
closed with site management requirements that require further evaluation if site is to be redeveloped. 
 
Jerry Wickham  


